
SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS
ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT

Sub Program All

Question No. 130

Senator Eggleston asked the following question at the hearing on 8 February 2010:

Are there plans to publish a full suite of electoral reports on the Department’s website? If not, why
not? If so, when, and what data will be included?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

There are no plans to publish a full suite of electoral reports on the Department’s website because
the Department does not prepare reports of this nature.


